Hannah Elliott

From:

Jon Dragoon <noogardnoj@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, April 12, 2024 10:41 AM

To:

Plan

Subject:

Juniper Canyon Dollar General

CROOK COUNTY

APR 12 2024

PLANNING DEPT

Good Morning,

I am writing to voice my support for the proposal of having a Dollar General Store built up Juniper Canyon. I believe the Dollar General will help those community members who have a difficult time with mobility, limited resources, families with children and the whole community at large. I lived in southern Oregon when a Dollar General was built in a very small town (Merrill, OR) and saw firsthand how well it helped the entire community. No local businesses went out of business in the years following its opening. Also, having the option of a store open until 10 or 11 in the evening came in VERY handy when my children were sick and needed some medicine or just a gallon a milk at an odd hour. I believe Dollar General will serve out community in a very similar way and will be an amazing resource for a very large portion of the county residents. I have spoken with several of my neighbors and I have not found anyone who is against the idea of having an amazing resource closer to our homes. I am aware there are a few loud voices on social media who oppose the idea, but I wanted my voice to be heard, and folks on social media do not speak for a large silent majority of people. Thank you for your time and consideration, and I truly pray this store comes to the juniper canyon neighborhood.

Thank you, Jon Dragoon

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]